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17th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As many of you may be aware, Ms Carter will not be in school this week as her mother has been 
admitted to hospital and she has gone to Wales to be with her. 
 
We have therefore decided to postpone the year 2 & 3 Sleepover scheduled for later this week as the 
children would not been able to participate in the full range of activities that we have organised.  
 
I know that your child will be disappointed but please assure them this will be rescheduled at the 
earliest opportunity so that they do not miss out. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Brolly 
Chair of Governors 
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